

Matthew G. Bevin Governor

TRANSPORTATION CABINET Frankfort, Kentucky 40622 www.transportation.ky.gov/

**Greg Thomas**Secretary

## **MEMORANDUM**

TO: All Prequalified Contractors

FROM: Rachel Mills, P.E. Pachel Mills

Director

**Division of Construction Procurement** 

DATE: October 20, 2017

SUBJECT: Spam Email Appearing to Come from KYTC Cabinet Secretary

It has been brought to the Cabinet's attention that a phishing email has been sent to numerous contractors prequalified with the Kentucky Transportation Cabinet. This email appears to be from Secretary Greg Thomas requesting necessary action. The email **IS NOT** from Secretary Greg Thomas.

Below is a copy of the phishing email. If you receive this email, please delete.

----Original Message-----

From: Greg Thomas [mailto:greg.thomas@concepteblau.cat]

Sent: Friday, October 20, 2017 9:45 AM

To: undisclosed-recipients:

Subject: Kentucky Transportation Cabinet Memo

Please find attached herewith the scanned copies of the PDF file for necessary action at your end.

Warmest Regards, Secretary Greg Thomas

